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Dear Sir/Madam 
  
In all honesty how many of you have ever heard of the Armenians becoming victims of racial 
vilification in Australia. The Armenian National Committee's recent submission is politicaly 
motivated and is aimed at hiding behind such laws to avoid the scrutiny of their genocide 
claims which can only be judged by a competent Internation Court of Law. Here is a detailed 
analysis of the Armenian case with documented evidence that they are playing into their own 
hands for the continuity of their lobbying activities. 
http://armeniangenocidelies.com/2012/11/15/colin-tatz-panayiotis-diamadis-armenian-greek-
lobby-australia/ 
  
Kind Regards, 
  
Steve Hogan 
 


